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PHOTO OF INBOUND 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Inbound Rotary Youth Exchange student, Miguel Sepulveda, arrived from Monterrey Mexico to spend a year at Red Lion 
Senior High School.  He is looking forward to making new friends, playing soccer, and having a great year.  For 
information about hosting a Youth Exchange student, please contact ___________________________ . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PHOTO OF ROTEX 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Benjamin Foltz recently returned to Red Lion from a year as a Rotary Youth Exchange student in Burgos, Spain.  He 
made many new friends, learned the language and culture of Spain, and had a "once in a lifetime" experience.  For 
information about applying for the Exchange Program, please contact __________________________ .   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


